
Berlin Accounting Workshop 2019 

Call for Papers 

September 20-21, 2019 

Berlin, Germany 

The second issue of the Berlin Accounting Workshop will take place on September 20-21, 
2019. The goal of this workshop is to bring together scholars from around the world to 
discuss a selected number of papers.  

We invite submissions in the areas of auditing, financial accounting, managerial accounting 
and taxation. We encourage submissions of early stage working papers presenting 
innovative ideas or methodologies. Travel cost and accommodation of accepted speakers 
will be covered (at reasonable levels). 

The deadline for full paper submissions is May 31, 2019. Please send your submissions via 
email to Christiane Wieland (cfra@esmt.org). 

The Berlin Accounting Workshop is a joint initiative of the following institutions: 

• Center for Financial Reporting and Auditing, ESMT Berlin 
• ESCP Europe 
• Freie Universität Berlin 
• Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin 
• Technische Universität Berlin 
• Universität Potsdam 

For further information, please visit our website at www.accounting-berlin.org.  
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